
Date: 6th Septmber 2024 

HAPPY  BIRTHDAY! 

Birthday wishes this week go to: 

Rebecca, Connor, Zennor and 
Aaris 

We hope you had an amazing 
day! 

WEEKLY  

ATTENDANCE 

GODREVY: 96.77% 

FISTRAL:    96.24% 

MOUSEHOLE: 100% 

TREEN:  100% 

OUTSTANDING   

ACHIEVEMENT    

GODREVY:  Bodhi W 

FISTRAL:    The Whole Class!! 

MOUSEHOLE: The Whole Class 

TREEN:  The Whole Class!! 

 

WELCOME BACK  

We hope that you all had a fabulous summer!! 

Open Classrooms 

Mousehole, Fistral and Godrevy will be having open classrooms on Wednesday 11th September between 

3.30 and 4pm. This will give you a chance to come in and see your child’s environment and meet their 

teacher. This isn’t a replacement for parents meetings which will happen later on in the year. If you have 

a particular issue that you would like to discuss with your child’s teacher at any time please call the office 

to make an appointment. We look forward to seeing you all there. 

Keep an eye out for more information on what your child will be learning this year coming soon via email 

and Seesaw. 

Phonics Meeting 

For all parents of children in Treen class we will be holding a phonics meeting on Wednesday 11th Sep-

tember at 2.15pm. It is very important that all parents attend this session as it will give you vital tools to 

support your children with their reading. If you are unable to attend this session please let us know as 

soon as possible. Thanks. 

Amazing Achievement 

Over the summer holidays Mhyla and Maggie attended the National Surf Life 
Saving Championships, competing as part of a team against over 700 children 
in all. Both came in the top 12 for nearly all of their races, qualifying to score 
points for their team, Hayle, who came in 2nd nationally overall! Personal achievements included Maggie 
managing a 7th in the country in her least favourite event, and Mhyla coming away with a bronze nation-
al medal for her board rescue. They both showed huge determination and practiced at every opportunity 
with Maggie overcoming her fear of competing to come in the top 12 for all her races! 

Congratulations to you both! 

Parent Pay 

Please ensure that you keep your parent pay accounts paid up—you can put money on in advance to 

keep them in credit or check them weekly to keep on top of payments—Thanks in advance for your help 

with this. If anyone is having any problems please let us know in the office. 



Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 11th September - 3.30—4pm— Open Classrooms event for Godrevy, Fistral and Mousehole 

Wednesday 11th September— 2.15pm—Phonics Meeting for Treen Parents 

Thursday 19th September—Hayle Academy Transition day for Year 6 

Thursday 19th Septmeber—Hayle Academy Open Evening—5—8pm 

Thursday 26th September—St Ives School Open Evening 5—7.30pm 

 

INSET DAYS for 2024/2025 Academic Year 

Friday 4th October 2024 

Monday 4th November 2024 

Monday 24th February 2025 

Wednesday 23rd July 2025 

Additional items attached: With the  newsletter, in the email & on the website: 

Hayle Open Evening Flyer 

Parent Nomination Form 

Hayle Rugby Club Flyer 

CO-OPTED LOCAL MONITORING COMMITTEE VACANCY (formerly school governors) 

St Erth CP School has vacancies for a parent and co-opted committee members. St Erth CP is an academy 

and part of the Truro and Penwith Academy Trust (TPAT). Local Monitoring Committee (LMC) meetings 

are held 6 times per annum. Committee members are asked to be prepared to play an active part in the 

LMC, successful candidates would be asked to visit school at least once per term. Training is available for 

all committee members. If you have any queries or would like to find out more about the role, please 

contact Mr Coleman. Parent nomination forms are attached to the newsletter. These forms need to be 

returned by Monday 23rd September. 

 Open Evenings 
 
For Parents of Children in Year 5 and 6 there are 2 open evenings coming up—information attached. 
 
Hayle Academy— Thursday 19th September—5-8pm 
St Ives School—Thursday 26th September—5—7.30pm 

**ST ERTH IS A NUT FREE SCHOOL** 

Clubs 

Information about clubs will be sent out next week and these will start in the week beginning the 16th 

Hayle RFC Mini Juniors  
 
Hayle RFC Mini Juniors had a great season last year, and kick off training TONIGHT, at 6pm at Hayle RFC. 
 We are always keen for new players, both girls and boys, and if you have waited to try tackling, the U9’s 
(year 4 at school) are particularly looking for some extra recruits! You can just turn up at training and find 
your age group, or message the Mini Juniors Facebook page for more info. 


